
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Johnston for answer 

by the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 17 March 2022 

  The Council has promoted that it has achieved “Living Wage 

City status” for Edinburgh. 

Question (1) What actions had to be taken to achieve this? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many employees have seen a wage increase directly 

related to their employer signing up for accreditation 

following encouragement by the Council? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many additional employers have been accredited each 

year since the Capital Coalition 52 commitments was 

published in 2017 and how does this compare with the 

target in the Council’s Performance Framework to increase 

the number by 100 per year? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


